
June FLL Addendum 

All, 

 Here is some information that should have been in First Light Lite, but either 

was omitted (my fault) or came in later. 

1) Dues – There were no dues this year due to the pandemic, but if anyone wishes 

to make a voluntary contribution, the address is below. Our dues for next year are 

$20.00, strictly voluntary, due in July, and can be sent to: 

Dr. Kenneth Brink 

16 Greengate Rd. 

Falmouth, MA 02540 

2) CCAS member Peter Rothstein is interested in finding an observing partner, so 

as to not be observing alone. If anyone is interested, please contact him at: 

<peterrothstein01@gmail.com> 

 

3) Zoom invitations/links for the meetings have been sent to a 2020-21 member 

list, which is NOT the same as the FLL list. If you are receiving FLL and are not 

on the invitation list, but wish to be, please email me at jlynch@whoi.edu.  

 

Best, 

Jim Lynch 
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